
Dear Parents/Guardians,

The HSA is a group of parents that work to support the school throughout the year.  We organise and run events to
raise money for the school.  All of the members of the HSA are voluntary.  As well as the elected members the HSA
relies on parents and staff helping out at events to make sure they can go ahead.  If you are able to help out at any
events please email hsagigmill@gmail.com.

Please find a list of the main HSA events for the upcoming school year.  Details on each event will be sent out
closer to the time.

Event Date

Bags2School - clothing collection Friday 18th November

Christmas cards During Autumn term

Christmas Panto (held at local venue) Friday 25th November

Christmas Fayre Friday 2nd December

Spring Discos Friday 3rd February and Friday 10th February

Chocolate Bingo Friday 24th March

Easter Egg decorating competition Entries to school week commencing 27th March

Fashion Show - adults only Friday 12th May

Magic show event (held at local venue) Friday 16th June

Summer Event Saturday 1st July

Bags2School - clothing collection Friday 14th July

We would love to hear any suggestions that you may have for events you would like to see run by the HSA in the
future.  If you would like to make any suggestions please scan the QR code below and complete the online form or
go to https://tinyurl.com/HSAideas

Many thanks,
The HSA Team
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